
Los Ojos de la Familia
LA VISTA Newsletter

November 17, 2021

'Tis the season once again, for our
Annual Holiday Basket Giveaway!

Last year we modified the basket giveaway to meet COVID restrictions, and families

drove by to pick up gift cards. Happily, this year we are back to delivering the holiday

baskets and toys in person, and we are doing it bigger and better than ever this year,

with delivery to 600 deserving New Mexico families!

We are now accepting donations from business, individuals, corporations, etc.

Visit our website, www.losojos.org, for more detail and how you can get involved.
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